
Newmarket Vision: Education Delivery Group 

Tuesday 16 July 2014, Newmarket Academy 

 

Meeting Notes 

 
 
1. Apologies: Clair Harvey, Geoffrey Jaggard, Helen Neal, Judith Mobbs, Jo Lang, Senior 

Adviser Governance 
 
2. Feedback from Newmarket Vision Steering Group 

Conference planned 19 September 2014 location to be confirmed.  Details fluid at 
present and plans to be finalised.  Want to involve students – general agreement.   
Offer of support from Chair of Newmarket PTA.   
Liz Watts to contact schools directly. 
Purpose of Steering Group – monitoring action plans/maintaining enthusiasm.  All 
groups making progress 
HLY asked for feedback on community view on education in Newmarket. 
Discussion of clarifications of purpose of Education Group at conference – could we 
focus on displays to parents of vision 
 

3. Action Plan updates  
To be carried forward to next meeting 
 

4. Feedback from School Governor work 
Business links being made with Associate Governors to support development of specific 
areas.  Governors will broker deals 
Clarification of different initiatives 
Howard Lay suggested a strategic plan from governors to identify a strategy for raising 
outcomes and raising the bar.  Jo Lang to co-ordinate.  Further recommendation for job 
share governor role.  Need to look at legal issues 
Possibility of advert for a governor discussed.  General discussion on how to involve 
people in governance 
Lisa Chambers reported back on Children’s Centre meeting 
Rachel Wood fed back on plans for developing governor’s role – waiting on feedback 
from individual schools 
Howard Lay reported back on behalf of Judith Mobb 
Agenda item for next meeting 
 

5. Event Planning 
Robin Millar’s consultation/engagement event has been subsumed into Vision 
Conference 
 

6. Future Champions Day Project 
Amy Starkey introduced the context of the project 
Sammy Martin gave feedback on plans 
General support for programme – need to co-ordinate with younger years’ providers.  
Also across racing industry  


